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Important MIHP Update--February 27, 2024 
   

 

  

   

 

Maternal and Child Health Workforce Burnout Study 
   

 

The information below reflects a study conducted through the Milken Institute School of 
Public Health at George Washington University. The survey will be open through early 
March. Please feel free to share this information with colleagues and partners.  

Calling all Maternal and Child Health professionals working in public health, healthcare, 
community-based, governmental, or other organizations in the United States! The Milken 
Institute School of Public Health at George Washington University invites you to 
participate in a groundbreaking study on burnout. 

Share your experiences anonymously through a quick, 15-minute web-based survey. 
Your insights will shape future research and programs in Maternal and Child Health and 
related fields.  As a thank you, enter a raffle for a chance to win a $70 Amazon gift card 
(email optional and disconnected from survey responses). Your voice matters — join us in 
understanding and addressing burnout among the Maternal and Child Health workforce. 
Visit bit.ly/MCHburnout or see the attached to make a difference today! 

Thank you, 

MDHHS Maternal Infant Health Program (MIHP) 

   

 

Our communication for the Maternal Infant Health Program has been streamlined to a 
single email address and phone number. Please forward all email to 

MIHP@michigan.gov.  For further assistance, contact the state office @ 1-833-MI4-MIHP 
(1-833-644-6447). Thank you. 
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